
Plainfeld Conservation Commission 

Sept. 11, 2024 Minutes 

Present were:  Erik Burcroff, Judy Ferber, Jack Nelson and Judy Williams. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM (1830 H). 

1. Acceptance of the Aug. 21, 2024 minutes:  The minutes were unanimously approved. 

2. Public Meeting to consider the Request for Determination of the stream crossing at 24 

South Union St. by Shelby Howland, contractor, on behalf of Michael Madole.  The 

Determination of Applicability was signed in favor of the project.  Judy W. will request a 

site visit during the operations. 

3. New Business: 

a. Judy F. mentioned that $12, 500 in ARPA funds designated for Plainfield Pond 

remain unspent because DCR matching funds were not available this year.  The 

Plainfield Pond Committee is inactive, but it’s recommendations regarding 

proper signage at the beach and boat launch need to be acted upon in the 

future.  The group also determined that, should the dam require maintenance, it  

is under the jurisdiction of DCR. 

b. Judy F. reiterated her concern about a driveway (lot #?) in the River Front Area 

on River Road.  No action was planned at the time. 

c. Judy Ferber announced her resignation from the Commission.  We appreciate 

her participation and enthusiasm.  She shall be missed. 

d. Recruiting potential commissioners: Judy W. will contact Sheila Barry, Jack will 

get in touch with Ry Patton. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:05 PM (1905 h). 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Nelson 

 

 


